
 

 

 

IN TOUCH 

PARENT VOLUNTEER/ INDUCTION MEETING 
SPRING TERM 2020 

 
If there is enough interest we are aiming to hold a 
parent volunteer induction session on  

Tuesday 14th January - 2pm to 3pm 
If you are interested in attending, please do sign 
up in the school office.  

This will be the last meeting session 
for this academic year. 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further details regarding Hakinakina 
Saturday Rugby Club and After School 

Football Club/s please see flyer/s  
on our school website. 
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Our pupils will be having Christmas lunch in school 

next Friday 20th December 2019 - see menu 

above. 

 

If your child normally has a packed lunch but would 

like to have a christmas lunch next Friday please let 

the office know by Monday morning 16th December. 

Many thanks  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTIVITY CLUBS  
SPRING TERM 2020 

Look out for the Activity Club packs which will be 
coming home via class next week. 

Deadline for returns will be  
Friday 20th December. 

IMPORTANT - LOST PROPERTY 
 

The lost property box in the playground is, once 
again, very full. 
 
It is important that all our parent/s please check 
the lost property box for any items that their child/
ren may have mislaid before the end of term as 
the box is emptied at the end of each term. 
 
Many thanks 
 

CHILDCARE DURING THE FESTIVE PERIOD  

 

Hi I’m Roshaye Poleon and I’m an ex St Mary’s 

student/St Mary’s alum. 

I am a university student currently studying 

neuroscience and work part time with children at 

the Project on Children’s Thinking Lab at 

Northwestern University Chicago.  
In the past I have volunteered at summer camps 

with children of all ages, worked at specialist 

schools and have personal experience with looking 

after children in foster care.  
I have been employed at my current job for over 3 

years and have worked for ex St Mary’s parents for 

multiple summers so have a good work ethic and am 

highly dependable.  
I will be available from 16th December - January 

3rd and can help with babysitting, homework, school 

projects, cooking and lots more! 

If you require childcare service during the festive 

period please contact me at: shayeblyss@gmail.com 
Christmas Jumper Day 

FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER  
 
To support the work of ‘Glass Door,’ a homeless shelter in 
Wandsworth, we will be holding a ‘Christmas Jumper Day.’ 
next Friday 20th December.  The money raised will support 
the Christmas Appeal to provide a homeless shelter every 
night of the week across Wandsworth, from November to 
March in seven local churches.   
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